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Dear Prof. Marco Romito,

I would like to invite you to give a seminar at the Department of Mathematics of Uni-
versity La Sapienza in Rome. In particular, being a topic covered by the research project
PRIN 2015 of which I am local coordinator, we would be very pleased if the seminar could
be on fluctuations for point vortices.

The best for me and my colleagues would be to have the seminar on 15.04.19. We can
pay you for the seminar an amount of around 155 euros (tax included).

Wishing to see you in Rome soon,

Prof.ssa Alessandra Faggionato
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